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Water Resources Department
MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK

RO vt 8 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE 378-2907

GOVERNOR

June 13, 1978

R-56608
57401
57411

Ken King

International Engineering Co., Inc.
220 Montgomery St.

San Francisco, CA 94104

Dear Sir:

The plans and specifications for the Berry Creek Dam have been reviewed
and approved, and permits issued. Copies of the approved plans and
specifications have been forwarded to the applicant. Because this struc-
ture exceeds the size 1imits for exempt structures, construction must be
supervised by an engineer Ticensed to practice in Oregon, or by a quali-
fied representative of the federal government. Because your office pre-
pared the plans and specifications, I will assume that you will provide
the required supervision and inspection. If this is incorrect, please
advise me immediately.

Any deviations from the approved plans and specifications will require
prior approval from this office. In the event that any deviations be-
come necessary during construction due to unforeseen circumstances,
engineers are available from this office to work with you, and are
authorized to grant immediate approval in the field.

Please advise this office when construction starts so that we may sche-
dule periodic field inspections.

Sincerely,

GARY OBERHOLTZER
Engineer

GO:di

cc: Ken Shumway
Jim Gossen
John Youngquist



Water Resources Depariment

: : MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
ROBER ey RAUB 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE 378-2907

May 25, 1978

Kenneth R. Shumway

Douglas County Water Resources
Room 104, Justice Bldg.
Roseburg, OR 97470

Dear Ken:

The plans and specifications for the Berry Creek Dam: in-
cluding Addendums No. 1, 2, and 3 to the contract documents,
have been reviewed and approved.

The applications for water right are being processed by our
permits division. You will be advised when the permits have
been issued. Approved copies of the plans and specifications
will be forwarded to you at that time,

Sincerely,

GARY OBERHOLTZER
Engineer

GO:di
cc: Ken King
Jim Gossen
John Youngquist
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Department of Fish and Wildlife MAY 12 1978
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR - WATER RESOURCES pgpr.
O outmar 506 S.W. MILL STREET, P.O. BOX 3503, PORTLAND, OREGON 97208 ~ SALEM, OREGONy
May 10, 1978

| Application No, 574!
Mr.. Larry Jebousek 'y 4
Water Rights Division Peh"{ﬂlt N"{)o

State Water Resources Department
Mill Creek Office Park

555 = 13th Street, NE

Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Larry:

Enclosed is an application to appropriate surface water for augmentation
of flow in Olalla Creek, Lookingglass Creek, and the South Umpqua River.
I am also enclosing a check for $35 to cover your Department's fee for

filing and review of the application.

It is my understanding Douglas County desires the enclosed application and

their application to store water in Berry Creek Reservoir for municipal,

industrial and flow augmentation o have the same priority date. Please
ensure this if you are so instructed by Douglas County.

Sincerely,
/

LOU FREDD
Fish and Wildlife Biologist

ncl. :
cc: Douglas County Water Resources Survey

LF:mw'





